
 

COVID-19 FAQ’s  

1. What ages will childcare be offered for and for which services?  
  
 Childcare will be offered for toddlers-4 years. Infants not yet walking will   
 need to stay with their parents during the service.  Childcare will be offered for   
 the 9:00 service only. 

2. Will registration be required for Trails Kids? 

Yes, due to space constraints, you will need to register your child(ren) prior to 
each Sunday. 

3. Will the facility be sanitized prior to use? 

We will arrive early to sanitize all door knobs, touch points, and chairs. After the 
service, the custodians will sanitize again to ensure the space is cleaned 
properly. 

4. Will you screen children upon arrival?  

Yes. We will take your child’s temperature upon arrival. Your child will also be 
asked two screening questions. If you believe your child is sick or has come into 
contact with someone who has tested positive for COVID-19 within the last 14 
days, please keep your child home.  

5. How will drop-off and pick-up work? 

We ask that one parent only check in at the table located outside to the left of the 
main entrance.  One of our volunteers will be at the entrance to welcome and 
screen your child(ren). Once checked in, you may walk only the child(ren) you 
are checking in down to the classroom.  Although you will be outside, we ask 
that the parent checking in wear a mask, as they will pass parents and families 
during the check-in and drop off process.  

6. Will teachers and children be required to wear masks?  

Masks will be required for all parents/adults checking in and picking up and all 
Trails Kids volunteers will be wearing masks during the service.  Although 
children are welcome to wear masks, they are not required.    



7. What protocols will be followed to prevent the potential spread of COVID-19? 

We will take your child’s temperature upon arrival. Your child will also be asked 
two screening questions. At arrival and dismissal, children will be asked to use 
an alcohol-based hand sanitizer provided by the church. We will use social 
distancing as much as possible. We will also have movement protocols to insure 
that children enter and exit the space accordingly.  

8. What will happen if a child or volunteer tests positive for COVID-19? 

We ask that you notify the director of Trails Kids if your child tests positive for 
COVID-19 and has attended The Trails or Trails Kids on a Sunday morning. 
Parents of children in Trails Kids will be notified, however your child will remain 
anonymous.  


